
Good morning, Denise 
 
It is disturbing to me that a vocal minority of the citizenry of 
the City of Montpelier continues to insist on special treatment in 
restricting public access to Berlin Pond, a public water 
resource.  If the City of Montpelier wants control over their 
public water supply, perhaps they should find a  resource within 
their city limits.   
 
I want Berlin Pond to remain open to the public with no 
restrictions on fishing, boating, trapping or hunting.  
 
Please forward this email to all committee members of the 
Government Operations board.  Please protect our Sportsman's 
rights. 
 
Thank you, 
Gregory Lord 
391 Sierra Lavin Road 
Barre, VT  05641 
802-279-7265 
 

 


